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ISO/IEC JTC1l SGFS N 752
December 1992

TITLE : LTIAISON TO SWG-RA ON REGISTRATION BY STANDARD
SOURCE: ISO/IEC JTC1l/SGFS

STATUS: This liaison statement has been produced by the SGFS
at its authorized Sub-group meeting held in London in
December 1992.

1. SGFS POSITION ON JTC 1 N 2128 (SGFS N 703)

The SGFS has reviewed the liaison statement from the JTC1 SWG-
RA contained in JTC1 N 2128 and appreciates the changes that
have been made to the JTCl1l Directives as documented in section
2 of N 2128. SGFS confirms that the proposed working method as
documented in sections 3 and 4 is acceptable to the SGFS and
that this approach will be adopted immediately.

2. SPECIFIC COMMENTS ON JTC 1 N 2128

a) Specific revisions to the SGFS procedures have been agreed
which will require a PDISP submitter to clearly indicate if a
proposed ISP is intended to perform the act of registration of
objects in one or more parts and to provide an explanation of
the need. When the SGFS secretariat receives such a PDISP, a
copy of it will be forwarded to the SWG-RA along with its
explanatory report which contains the justification. These
provisions, combined with the review process which is carried
out in the SGFS on PDISPs, should cover points 4 a) - c) in
JTC 1 N 2128. A revised copy of the SGFS procedures is also
being forwarded to the SWG-RA.

b) The SGFS considers that additional text to cover the
registration process in ISPs may well be required in TR 10000-
1 and will review this topic at its next meeting.

c) As far as modifications to other documents are concerned,
as mentioned in sections 5 a) and b) of JTC 1 N 2128, SGFS
will continue to review this topic, and any future updates
would be targeted to fit in with the recently agreed 27-month
update cycle of the JTCl1l Directives.



